
 

Dedication of Public Infrastructure: Ernie Blake and Thunderbird Roads 

The Village Council will be considering the acceptance of a project completed by the TIDD 
and TSV, Inc. at its Friday, December 20 Regular Council Meeting at 1pm. 

If accepted, the project will become public property owned and maintained by the Village 
and accessible to everyone. 

The project involves the completed reconstruction of Ernie Blake and Thunderbird Roads 
and the associated utilities improvements and bridge crossings.  

The Village formed a Project Review Committee to review the project to provide an analysis 
of the as-built project and documents, as well as to provide a recommendation to the 
Mayor and Council. 

This report/recommendation is now being posted for public review. 

All other related documents provided to the Village by the developer are available here on 
the Village website.  

If you have questions or would like to submit comments to the Village, please send your 
questions or comments in writing prior to 5:00 pm 12/19/24 to: 

Rick Bellis                                                                                                                                                                                         
Village Administrator                                                                                                                                                                                 
Email: rbellis@vtsv.org                                                                                                                                                                        
7 Firehouse Rd,                                                                                                                                                                                
Village of Taos Ski Valley                                                                                                                                                       
Phone: (575) 776-4791 
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